
NOTICE OF MEETING FOR TOWN OF NEWPORT LIQUOR LICENSES, 

COLUMBIA COUNTY 

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, June 27th, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at the Newport 

Town Hall, located at N2946 Town Hall Road, a public meeting for the Town of Newport, 

Columbia County will be held.  

Purpose:  

To approve the 2024-5 Liquor License applications received after the April 15th due 

date.   

By Christine Graap, Town Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 


